
 

20th June 2024 

Dear Parents 

We would like to invite parents into school on Tuesday 16th July to join 

us and your children for a Year 6 Leavers’ Presentation ‘A Journey 

through Girlington’. It will be in the main school hall at 2.30pm and the 

children will be performing some songs and retelling some memories of 

their time at Girlington. We do hope you can make it. 

Miss Ashcroft, Miss Kalia & Miss Watling 

Year 6 class teachers 


